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The Mayor and City Council shall hear a presentation from Ms. Rebecca Rothenberg, consultant for the Housing Needs
Assessment Study. Her company Atria Planning, LLC, a California corporation, located in San Diego was awarded the
contract for the Housing Needs Assessment Study.

Per the City Council approved FY16 -17 budget and related Work Plan 2016-17, the Housing Needs Assessment was on
the list of work the Development Services Department was directed to implement.

Ms. Rebecca will provide an update on the progress made since work began on the Housing Needs Assessment Study
early February, 2017.

This item is presented by Zoning Administrator, Kazi Haque.

This is for information only and no action is required at this time. However, staff and consultant  appreciates any
comments the Council may have for the Housing Needs Assessment Study.
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